Little Treasures Newsletter

April 2016

Register

Could all parents please ensure that you sign your child in and out of the nursery on the register.

This is to ensure the safety of your child.

Wellies

Could all parents please ensure that your child has a pair of wellies in nursery and that they still fit them as all children are growing continuously.

Graduation

The pre-school graduation ceremony will be held on Friday 10^{th} June at 1.45pm. All parents of pre-school children are welcome to attend. The ceremony will last for approximately 45 minutes.

Healthy Recipe

Please find attached a copy of a healthy recipe for you and your child to make and enjoy.





Nursery Funding

Could all parents be aware that the funding for the pre-school and ante pre-school children will start again on Monday 18th April. Fees will be adjusted to reflect this.

Clothing

Could all parents please provide a bag containing at least three changes of clothes for your child, which can be left on their individual peg. Obviously accidents occur or spills can happen, if you child does not have a change of clothing this may result in you being contacted to immediately bring clothing to nursery.

Parents Evenings

Parent's evenings will be carried out week commencing 23rd May 2016. Time sheets will be put on the parents' notice board by the end of April for parents/carers to book an appointment.

Policy

Please find attached a copy of our Promoting Positive Behaviour Policy. We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may have regarding this policy. Parental engagement is an important aspect of nursery life as it allows us to meet your expectations and provide the best possible care for your child. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff or complete a comments sheet, located at the shoe rack, if you have any comments or suggestions.